
Miller’s Wynd car park update
#dundeewestend
Following the recent opening of the West End Community Fridge, I have been in
further discussion with the Service Manager – Environment in the council’s
Neighbourhood Services to get the promised improvements at the Miller’s Wynd
car park undertaken.

I am therefore pleased to have been advised that the walling repairs and
removal of weeds have now taken place :
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